
  

Educational Meeting at the Pedagogical Institute. 
Presentation of the Project  

"Primary School: Education for Life" 

 
  
  

The main concepts of the project "Primary Education: Education for Life" 
were presented at the Pedagogical Institute on September, 20, 2017. The project is 
initiated by Borys Grinchenko Kyiv University and the Department of Education, 
Science, Youth and Sport of Kyiv City Council. 

Participants discussed the ways of project realization in the educational 
process of the Institute; the modification of working programs to develop 
professional competence of future teachers working with the project "New 
Ukrainian School" and "Primary Education: Education for Life" as well. 

Olga Kotenko, the Director of the Pedagogical Institute, Hanna Bielenka, the 
head of the Department of Pre-school Education and Hennadii Bondarenko, the 
head of the Department of Primary Education, moderated training on project 
realization for participants. 


